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7 February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Our new topic for this half term is ‘The History of Toys’. 
 
On Wednesday 26th February we will be visited by a local Historian who is going to run a workshop 
on the history of toys for our children.  This will be a whole day activity and will involve the children 
not only getting to handle/play with a large range of historical toys but also the chance to make 
their own toys.  
 
To cover the cost of the visit, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child.  
 
We would also like to invite any Grandparents who would be happy to talk about the toys they 
played with as children into the School at 2pm on Thursday 27th February.   If anyone has any old 
toys they would be prepared to bring with them to show the children this would be very much 
appreciated. 
 
Please complete the form below and return to the school office ASAP.  
 
Many thanks  
 

 
Miss Lantz 
Orange Class Teacher  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
History of Toys 

 
Childs Name: __________________________________ Class: _________________________ 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3 for the visit by a local Historian.  
 
I, _______________________________ Grandparent(s) of _________________________ would be 
happy to attend school at 2pm on Thursday 27th February 2020. 
 
Signed: _______________________________           Date: ____________________________ 


